
PSAT Test 

 

Parents of Sophomores and Juniors, 

 

     On Wed. Oct. 19th your Sophomore or Junior student will be given the opportunity to take 

the PSAT. This is the best practice available for the SAT, which students typically take in the 

Spring of their Junior year.  

     The cost is only $15. This can be in cash or check (to Marian Catholic) and should be put in 

an envelope with your student's name and home room listed on it. These will be collected in 

homerooms. 

     Juniors who get a free or reduced price lunch have their fee waived. Unfortunately, there is no 

fee waiver available for Sophomores.  

  For more information contact our guidance counselor Mia Rohart at   

 mrohart@mariancatholichs.org 
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